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RECEPTION PLACES AVAILABLE 
For September 2022 entry 

Come and look around our ‘Outstanding’ school to see what King’s 

Academy College Park has to offer.  There will be a short introduction 

from Mrs Carlyle, the Headteacher, followed by a chance for you to tour 

the school and meet the staff and children.  There will also be the option 

of a guided tour led by some of our current Year 2 children who will give 

you an insight into their life at school.  

Open Evening - Tuesday 23rd November 5.45-6.45pm 

Open Afternoon - Wednesday 5th January 1.45-2.45pm 

(No need to book, just turn up at the given time) 

 

Our Dragon Values 

 

 

 

Challenge Charlie 

Creative Chris 

Independent Indie 

Resilient Robin 

Responsible Riley 

Teamwork Tony   


